
Date: Thu, 21 Jun 2001 09:57:43 -0400 

From: George Crawford <George.Crawford@ene.gov.on.ca> 

To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca 

Subject: Re: Enquiry re FC/FS ratios for source discrimination 

 

Thank you for your question on FC/FS ratios 

 

I have had the opportunity to discuss this with some of our microbiology 

experts  and I conclude that our 1994 Blue Book is indeed out of step 

with current thoughts in this area. 

 

I thanks you for bringing this to my attention and I will add this issue 

to our update needs for the water quality policy.  
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